
Condo II Residents – On Friday, December 2nd 

National Grid will be onsite working on Blue Ridge 

Drive from Parking Plaza 34 thru parking plaza 36 

and down to the corner of Golf Lane.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK on either side of Blue 

Ridge Drive where it is coned and taped off. As 

always please use caution as this work area is on the 

curve in the road. 

 
Thank you 
 


